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From: >
Sent: 23 January 2021 17:07
To: localplan
Subject: Objection to Netherbarns development

CAUTION: External Email  

 
Dear Local Development Plan Board, 
 
I am the daughter of the late  and  I am a descendant of Sir Walter Scott. My mother has 
donated a beautiful painting to Abbotsford which she had inherited.  I believe strongly in keeping 
Abbotsford an amazing heritage site for all to visit and enjoy. The proposal AGALAO29 Netherbarns will 
severely impact the site. This will decrease the popularity of a visit and impact the revenue received. 
Therefore I strongly object to the Netherbarns development.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Anne Williams Rzyzora 


